RESTRICTED

FCS/85/266

SECRETARY OF STATE FOR THE ENVIRONMENT

CHOGM and the Gleneagles Agreement

1. Thank you for your timely letter of 14 October. The points
you make about the limits on our freedom ?or manoeuvre are well
taken, and I can assure you that we have them well in mind.

The crux of the matter is, as you say, that we do not have the
power to limit individual freedoms in the sort of way others may

have, and might wish to see us take as well.

2. I am copying this minute to the recipients of your letter.

(GEOFFREY HOWE)

Foreign and Commonwealth Office

15 October 1985
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